
 

 

 

 

 

 

9.45am - Prayerfield @ manse 

10.30am -  Morning service 

 Led by Dave Parr with James Vaughton preaching on  

   Colossians 2 v 6 – 15 

Tuesday 17th June 

10.30am - Morning Homegroup  

Wednesday 18th June 

9.15am - Mid-week Prayerfield 

1.30pm - Bearcubs toddler group 

7pm -  ‘@ no 19’ Evening Homegroup 

8pm -  Ladies Evening Homegroup 

Thursday 19th June 

7.30pm - BACT prayer meeting @ Community Church 

Friday 20th June 

7pm -  TGI & SOS – Bingo Night 

 

 

 

 

Church Leader - Rev. Dave Parr  

 dave@bearfield.org - 07482 478823 

Church Mobile - 07467 068718 

Sunday 15th June 



Next Week 

Sunday 22nd June 

9.45am - Prayerfield @ manse 

10.30am -  Morning service 

 Led by Sarah-Ann Howes 

  Practising the way – ‘Life Together’ 

Tuesday 24th June 

Wednesday 25th June 

9.15am - Mid-week Prayerfield 

10.30am - Oasis Coffee Morning 

1.30pm - Bearcubs toddler group 

7pm -  ‘@ no 19’ Evening Homegroup 

8pm -  Ladies Evening Homegroup 

Thursday 26th June 

7.30pm - ‘Top of town’ Evening Homegroup 

7.45pm - ‘Canalside’ Evening Homegroup 

Friday 27th June 

Sunday 29th June 

9.45am - Prayerfield @ manse 

10.30am -  Morning service 

 Led by Dave Parr with Russell Howes preaching on  

   Colossians 2 v 16 – 23 

2 – 5pm - Fun Day on the lawn (see notice – help needed) 

 
 

 



•  for 

• The recruitment process of a Children, Youth and Families Worker  

 – pray God will guide the church towards what Bearfield needs. 

• Cathy Miller, Paul Weymouth, Margaret Martin, Gordon Mutch 

• Our year 11s (Will, Jasmine and Harry) and 13s (Poppy and Harry) as it 

is the last week of external exams. 

Update on Gordon 

Gordon is now back home following his heart operation and slowly 

recovering but would appreciate it if anyone would be able to visit 

him. 

Thanks to all who have signed up to provide a meal 

https://mealtrain.com/kdoww2. There are now only few slots left 

but depending on how Gordon recovers it may get extended. 

 

Fun Day on the Lawn  
On Sunday 29th June Bearfield will be having a funday to open its doors 
to the local neighbourhood. The fun day has been suggested by the ESJ 
group with the aim of making the church garden a welcome space for the 
community. 

We are hoping to have music (thanks to a number of the band members), 
outdoor games, face painting and refreshments. 

For the event to run smoothly we need help from the church so if you are 
able to offer to run the face painting, make cakes or scones, or serve tea 
and coffee on the afternoon, please speak to William. 

https://mealtrain.com/kdoww2


Dates for the diary 

Thursday 19th June 

7.30 pm BACT prayer meeting @ Community Church 

Sunday 29th June 

2 – 5pm Fun Day – chance for the community to come together and enjoy the space 

Sunday 13th July 

4 – 6 pm Musicians’ Practise 

Saturday 13th September 

2 – 7 pm Wilderness Worship – run by WOLT and WYFC for years 7-13 

Friday 24th – 26th April 2026 

  Church Weekend Away (details to follow) 

Safeguarding Update 

Very many thanks to all those who volunteer their time to help with our 
young people or who volunteer at Oasis. 

We are updating our records of those who have DBS certificates and it is apparent that 
some of us need to renew our DBS applications as either our certificates are now out of 
date or they are close to coming to the end of their 3 year period of certification. 

Later this week I will be sending out email invites to complete a renewal or start a DBS 
application in the near future to around a dozen or more people. Please do not be 
concerned, we are simply updating our records and trying to follow good safeguarding 
practice.  

We would be most grateful if you can complete the necessary application details online 
as soon as it is convenient to you. There are links given for instructions on what to do. 
However if you find any aspect of the application challenging to complete on your own 
please let me know and we can arrange a time to complete the application at church 
using my computer. 

If you have any questions please contact me via email or speak to me in person at 
church. 

Many thanks 
William (on behalf of the leadership team) 


